
Dear Editor, 

 

Thank you very much for reviewing the revised version of our manuscript entitled „Real-

world wintertime CO, N2O and CO2 emissions of a Central European village”. We accepted 

the suggested corrections, and also inserted the Google Earth copyrights into the figure 

captions as you requested. 

 

Kind regards 

 

László Haszpra 


